
PRGT Project Monthly Update: September 2025  

PRGT crews continue with pre-construction fieldwork in select areas along the right-of-
way. Small crews are conducting field planning and survey work, supported by ongoing 
helicopter-based route assessments.  

In the Nass Valley, timber hauling that began on Nisga’a Lands in August is ongoing and 
expected to continue through October.  

Through September, fieldwork, surveying, aerial flyovers, field planning, and timber hauling 
remain the focus of PRGT crews.  

  

 


